CEPP Meeting Minutes
09.30.2020
Zoom Conference 4-5 pm.

Scribe: Jina Mao

Attendees: Andrew Bozio, Sean Heaney, Jina Mao, Feryaz Ocakli, Michael Orr, Sophia Paulino Adames,
Peter von Allmen, Leigh Wilton, Mahesh Shankar.

Guests: Eric Morser, Michael Arnush
The meeting began at 4:02 pm.

1) Minutes were approved.

2) Guests Eric Morser and Michael Arnush discussed the proposal for raising the course cap for
Bridge Experience courses from 18 to 20. Eric Morser gave a summary of the rationale for this
proposal. To meet the needs of the Bridge Experience requirement, 800 seats are needed every
year. There are currently 32 Bridge Experience courses approved, 22 under development, and
20+ incoming. Discussions revolved around pedagogical impact and resource shortages. CEPP
will discuss this matter further and provide a decision in one week.

3) CEPP discussed the motion regarding Student Ratings and Feedback in fall 2020 that the faculty
will vote on in this week’s faculty meeting. CEPP is recommending YES to all four questions.

4) Next week, CEPP will discuss the process for revising the Student Ratings form (Dean’s card) to
be administered in spring of 2021.

The meeting was adjourned at 5:00 pm.



